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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Tobago Police Issue $22,000 in Tickets for  

Breach of Public Health Regulations  

 

Tobago Police issued $22,000 in fixed penalty notices to 13 people who 
were allegedly found to be in breach of the Public Health Regulations last 
night.  
 

During an exercise executed by officers of the Tobago Division  

COVID-19 Enforcement/Safe Zone Unit in the Crown Point, Shirvan Road 

and Scarborough districts, 13 people, most of whom were found not to 

be wearing a face mask in public, were ticketed.  

 

The officers also visited 11 establishments, inclusive of restaurants and 

bars, however, staff and patrons at these locations were found to be 

compliant with the safe zone requirements.  

 

The exercises, headed by Cpl (Ag.) Smith of the COVID-19 

Enforcement/Safe Zone Unit, were conducted from 1 pm and 4 pm and 

7. 30 pm and 9.30 pm. 

 

The Unit continues with its efforts to enforce the Public Health 

Regulations to ensure the safety of the citizens on the island. 
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